
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the 
congregation will be held on Sunday, 3rd 
December immediately after the close of public 
worship when the appointment of new 
congregational trustees for church property will be 
made by the members of the congregation duly 
qualified to vote.   
The congregation may appoint THE PRESBYTERIAN 
CHURCH IN IRELAND HOLDING TRUSTEE COMPANY 
as holding trustee or, if they so wish, may appoint 
three or more individuals as named trustees. 
Individuals appointed as trustees must be voting 
members of the congregation. It cannot appoint 
both this company and individuals as trustees of 
the same property. 

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 
 

Sunday 26th November 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick, Baptism 
Sunday 3rd December 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 
service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 
yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join GLOW; watch for 
children leaving during the service.  

• There are some toys available in the entrance area 
under the stairs. Please feel free to get them before or 
during the service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 

THE IMMERSE PROGRAMME will continue this 
evening, 26th November at 6:30pm.  

The next CHOIR+ will be 30th November, 2023 
from 2:30pm to around 3:45pm in the church 
when we will be singing Christmas Carols followed 
by tea/ coffee and mince pies. Anyone who enjoys 
singing traditional hymns and carols will be most 
welcome.  

The final day for physical contributions to be 
received for inclusion in the 2023 financial 

26th November 2023 
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ADOPTIVE PARENTS NEEDED URGENTLY: 
Family Care Adoption Services is an Adoption 
Agency, and a core part of our work is to place 
children with new adoptive families. We provide 
adoption services throughout all Northern Ireland 
and work with Health and Social Care Trusts to 
place single children and sibling groups for 
adoption. These children are aged from babyhood 
to approximately 5 years old. There are currently 
more children waiting to be adopted in Northern 
Ireland than families approved to adopt and there 
is an urgent need for new families to come 
forward.  All sorts of people from all walks of life 
can be considered for adoption.  So, wherever you 
live in Northern Ireland if you think you could offer 
a child/ren a new life in a family of their own and 
would like an informal chat to discuss this and to 
find out more about adoption,                                    
CONTACT US! 
Email: email@familycareadoption.org 
Phone: 02890 691133 
Website:   www.familycareadoption.com 
We are waiting to hear from you! 

statements is Sunday 17th December. Any 
received after this date will be included next year. 
This does not affect online contributions which can 
be received until 31st December for inclusion this 
year. 

SHOEBOX APPEAL 2023: THANK YOU ALL for the  
generous support given for this years Shoebox 
Appeal which amounted to £1050.60 since its 
launch. This has enabled us to send 155 shoeboxes
(144 filled shoeboxes and 11 on-line boxes - that 
we know of). The shoeboxes will be going to one of 
three countries Romania, Bosnia or Moldovia. We 
will keep you informed of the final destination. Its 
wonderful to be able to show God's love in a 
practical way to children who are in great need. 
Thanks once again, The Shoebox Team. 

GREATER BALLYCLARE YOUTH FOR CHRIST: Invite 
friends and family, spread the word. *Free* 
speciality coffee/hot chocolate on arrival with 
some homemade goodies! 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS:  Any announcements need to be 
with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays  Email 
office@glengormley.org  

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please 
notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 
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